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May 28,2019

ALL PROPOSALS EXCHANGED

Your Bargaining Committee met with the University last week for two more
substantive days of negotiations. All proposals, including monetary items, have
now been exchanged and are being actively worked on and discussed.

We are striving to improve important language in the Collective Agreement which
will increase opportunities for our members. The Committee is particularly
focussed on benefits entitlement assessments, access to temporary promotions, the
job posting process, and employee status designations.

We are also working to confirm the continuation of the Professional Development
Fund and are looking to increase access to apprenticeship opportunities.

We have bargaining sessions set for the rest of the week and hope to be able to
report significant progress in the near future.

The Bargaining Committee will keep you updated as bargaining proceeds.

In solidarity,
Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee

(Dillon Duckworth, Richard Gee, Sylva Matiaskova, Leah Murray,
Andy Russell, Dave Lance, Cody Hedman)
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